

November 2, 2005

Christine Regis
Domani Homes, Inc
1221 S. Clarkson St, Ste 201
Denver, CO 80210

Re: 2005 Annual Meeting Photographs

Dear Christine:

On behalf of the entire 2005 HBA Board of Directors and staff, I would like to congratulate you once again on your award. We have all enjoyed and benefited from your commitment to excellence and the HBA. Your achievements are a demonstration of our industry's commitment to creating a better quality of life for our customers and community.

Enclosed, please find a disc with digital copies of your award photographs from the 2005 Annual Meeting. These photographs may be used by your company for public relations purposes only. Please photo credit Jim Blecha, www.jimblecha.com.

Sincerely,

Roger Reinhardt Executive Vice President

Cc: Michael Gurle, Director of Education

1400 South Emerson Street Denver, Colorado 80210 telephone: (303) 778-1400 facsimile: (303) 733-9440 Congradulations the Congradulation School Committee